
 PUBLIC FILE Folio.315 

From: BRACIC John 
Sent: Thursday, 15 August 2013 11:45 AM 
To: XXXXXXXXXXXXX 
Subject: RE: Anti-dumping investigation - prepared or preserved tomato products exported to 
Australia from Italy [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Valeria, 
 
Thank you for completing and providing a response to Part 1 of the exporter questionnaire. 
 
I have considered your request for extension and am willing to grant you an extension to complete 
Part 2 of the questionnaire by 27 September 2013. If you are able to meet this timeframe and 
provide us with all the requested information in Part 2 of the exporter questionnaire, we would 
planning to visit your company and verify your information in the week 21 - 24 October.  
 
If you have questions about any aspect of the investigation, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 
 
Kind regards 
 
_________________________________________________ 
John Bracic 
Director Operations | Anti-Dumping Commission  
 
Customs House, 5 Constitution Avenue 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
P: +61 02 6275 6403 | F: +61 02 6275 6990 | M: 0448 422 979  
 
E: john.bracic@adcommission.gov.au 
W: www.adcommission.gov.au 
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